
OFFICE OF THE CHAPTER 13 TRUSTEE 

KRISPEN S. CARROLL 
ACH UPDATE FOR DEBTORS FINANCIALLY AFFECTED BY THE 

CORONAVIRUS 
The Office of the Chapter 13 Trustee, Krispen S. Carroll will grant a one-time request to stop 
one ACH payment.  Please contact Jackie Arbogast @ Jacqulynn@det13ksc.com.  Upcoming 
ACH draw dates and deadlines are as follows: 

ACH Draw Date Deadline - Date Time 

December 28, 2020 December 23, 2020 4:00 pm 

January 5, 2021 December 23, 2020 4:00 pm 

January 19, 2021 January 14, 2020 4:00 pm 

January 28, 2021 January 26, 2021 4:00 pm 

February 5, 2021 February 3, 2021 4:00 pm 

February 17, 2021 February 15, 2021 4:00 pm 

March 1, 2021 - Last February Draw February 25, 2021 4:00 pm 

March 5, 2021 March 3, 2021 4:00 pm 

March 17, 2021 March 15, 2021 4:00 pm 

March 29, 2021 March 25, 2021 4:00 pm 

April 5, 2021 March 31, 2021 4:00 pm 

April 19, 2021 April 15, 2021 4:00 pm 

April 28, 2021 April 26, 2021 4:00 pm 

May 5, 2021 May 3, 2021 4:00 pm 

May 17, 2021 May 13, 2021 4:00 pm 

mailto:jacqulynn@det13ksc.com?subject=One-time%20ACH%20stop


ACH Draw Date Deadline - Date Time 

May 28, 2021 May 26, 2021 4:00 pm 

June 7, 2021 June 3, 2021 4:00 pm 

June 17, 2021 June 15, 2021 4:00 pm 

June 28, 2021 June 24, 2021 4:00 pm 

July 6, 2021 July 1, 2021 4:00 pm 

July 19, 2021 July 15, 2021 4:00 pm 

July 28, 2021 July 26, 2021 4:00 pm 

August 5, 2021 August 3, 2021 4:00 pm 

August 17, 2021 August 13, 2021 4:00 pm 

August 30, 2021 August 26, 2021 4:00 pm 

September 7, 2021 September 2, 2021 4:00 pm 

September 17, 2021 September 15, 2021 4:00 pm 

September 28, 2021 September 24, 2021 4:00 pm 

October 5, 2021 October 1, 2021 4:00 pm 

October 18, 2021 October 14, 2021 4:00 pm 

October 28, 2021 October 26, 2021 4:00 pm 

November 5, 2021 November 3, 2021 4:00 pm 

November 17, 2021 November 15, 2021 4:00 pm 

November 29, 2021 November 23, 2021 4:00 pm 

December 6, 2021 December 2, 2021 4:00 pm 

December 17, 2021 December 15, 2021 4:00 pm 

December 28, 2021 December 22, 2021 4:00 pm 



If additional relief is required beyond one payment, please contact your attorney.  Our office 
will stipulate to temporarily remove debtors from the ACH program.  Debtors also have the 
option to switch from ACH payments to TFS deductions (www.tfsbillpay.com).  Please contact 
your attorney immediately.   


